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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 10:50 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Support for resident based composting pilot program

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 10:43 AM 

To: ophira cukierman 

Subject: Re: Support for resident based composting pilot program  
  

Dear Ms. Cukierman-- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 

From: ophira cukierman <ocukierman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2015 9:05 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Support for resident based composting pilot program  
  
Good morning -  

 

I am writing to you in support of bringing the very successful food scrap recycling program into our resident's homes.  

 

All 3 of my children attend Greenacres Elementary school. My 5th grader has served as a recycling ranger for the school since the program's 

inception and as a result has developed a strong interest and commitment to the environment. We would love the opportunity to bring this 

program into our home and continue to educate our kids about the importance of doing our part. I hope you will consider running this pilot 

program and help put Scarsdale on the forefront of sustainability. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

Ophira Cukierman 

59 Greenacres Avenue 

 


